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To:     City of Newberg Mayor and City Council Members  

 

From:    Mark Irving - Housing Rehabilitation Specialist, representing the Housing 

Authority of Yamhill County (HAYC), and Yamhill County Affordable 

Housing Corporation (YCAHC) a non-profit agency. 

 

Date:    5/29/2024 

 

Subject:    Final Public Hearing for the 2021 Newberg Housing Rehabilitation 

Community Development Block Grant. 

 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 
The purpose of this Public Hearing is for the City Council of Newberg to obtain citizens 
views about the 2021 Community Development (CDBG) Housing Rehabilitation Grant 
project, and to take comments about the local government’s performance. 
 
PROJECT SUMMARY 
This project assisted 30 households, 64 people total, 100% of which were low income, 
by providing grants to complete immediate health and safety repairs to their 
manufactured homes (more project details will be provided by HAYC during the public 
hearing comment section). 
 
CITY PERFORMANCE 
My experience working with the City of Newberg during this project was outstanding.  
The city’s staff met the multitude of project requirements timely and accurately and were 
very pleasant to work with.  
 
I’d like to give special recognition and appreciation to all the city officials that 
participated in making this project a success! 
 

 
Sincerely  

 

Mark Irving 

Housing Rehabilitation Specialist 


